
 
 
 
  

Why do we need a Neighbourhood Plan? 
Neighbourhood Plans have a special status in the planning process – they have 
to be considered when planning applications are made for new developments. 
If an application goes to appeal they are again taken into consideration and 
recently Winslow won a test case to protect the town from unwanted 
development. It is our opportunity to confirm the village’s thoughts about 
proposed future developments. 
 
The Steeple Claydon Parish Council is committed to a developing a 
Neighbourhood Plan for the village. We will talk to as many people and 
organisations in the village as we can to understand their needs and develop 
ideas about its future development. Once we’ve collected these ideas we’ll 
develop proposals about the possible changes that would be needed to deliver 
a better village in the future. 
 
We want to use the plan to help the Parish Council decide where to spend its 
money. We will use public meetings and surveys to identify what people want 
and these ideas will be used to guide the future development of the village. 

The potential impact of HS2 and the Infrastructure Maintenance Department, 
both during construction and operation on the village is huge.  We will take 
this opportunity to think about what we can do to protect our precious village 
and will ask you for your ideas about how these can be dealt with to help 
improve the lives of all residents. 

Please take a few minutes to read this leaflet. If you feel you have something 
to contribute right now please get in touch. If you want to follow the progress 
of the plan please visit our website. Full details of how to contact us are on the 
back page. 

 

 

Meet the team 
Following a publicity campaign to let the village know about the 
Neighbourhood Plan a number of people stepped forward to help. As a 
result we formed a Neighbourhood Plan Team which has collective 
responsibility for the development of the plan. 
Here’s the team: 

Chris Coombs – Housing lead 
Paul Frith – Parish Councillor and leader and education leader 
Adam Graveley – Sustainability lead 
Julie James – Business lead 
Dave Jenner – Roads and Transport lead 
Ian Millard – Project planner, website and data manager 
John O’Dwyer – Wordsmith, maps and graphics 
Betty Picknell – History lead 
Paul Shaw – Project management and communications 
Bev Trevitt – Funding and link to Bucks Community Action 
Tonia Vincent – Health lead 

We also have supporters who have particular skills and they have offered 
their time when we need them. If you have any skills relating to planning 
and development of plans like this, we’d love to hear from you.  
 
Contact us 
If you know any of the team please feel free to approach them and let them 
know your thoughts. Alternatively please use any of the following ways to 
contact us: 

Website – www.steepleclaydonplan.org.uk has lots of information 
about what we have done to date and other background      
documents you may find interesting 
Email us – clerkscpc@btinternet.co.uk 
Phone us – 07745 349101 (Steeple Claydon Parish clerk). 
 

Thanks for reading this. We look forward to making sure that the character 
and nature of our great village is maintained for generations to come! 
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